
International disruption between Salzburg – Wels 

until 19th February 2021 
 

Western line interrupted after derailment of several goods train wagons 

  

Since late Wednesday evening (10/02/2021), the western line (Salzburg Hbf - Wels Hbf), 

between Hallwang-Elixhausen and Seekirchen am Wallersee has been interrupted. Several 

wagons of a goods train have jumped off the rails, damaging both tracks. There was no 

personal injury in the accident, the damage to property is currently being assessed. The repair 

work for the single-track operation is expected to last until 19.02.2021, 00:00 hrs.  

   

International Freight-Trains shall be rerouted  

 via Passau Grenze – Wels Hbf – Linz – Wien 

o ÖBB-I is ready to redirect freight trains towards the German sections 

o Capacity on re-routing lines in Germany is limited; 

o Restrictions apply on the line Munich – Plattling – Passau with max. train length 

of 620m between Plattling and Dingolfing 

o The line Munich – Plattling is operated 24/7 

 via Salzburg Grenze – Bischofshofen – Selzthal – Wien 

 

ÖBB-I recommends re-routing of freight trains via Passau due to bad weather forecast and 

elevated inclination on the line via Bischofshofen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In case of any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the ICM Coordinatiors of RFC Rhine-

Danube. 

 
Jean-Marc Hillenberg BSc. 
Managing Director 
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Infrastructure manager 
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Svenja Roßkopf 
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